VIA CERTIFIED MAIL & EMAIL

July 27, 2017

HIGH PLAINS BROADCASTING LLC
19031 Road P

Kismet, K5 67859

RE: Notification of Intent to Begin 600MHz Operations

Dear KGCE-LD/ Facility ID:182305 Licensee:

T-Maobile USA, Inc. (“T-Mobile”)} is notifying you that T-Mobile is preparing to commence
operations on its 600MHz spectrum in the Partial Economic Area (“PEA”) # 280 by 11/27/2017
and your station is likely to cause harmful interference to T-Mobile’s operations.

To determine if your station(s) is likely to cause interference, an interference analysis has been
performed, as specified by the Federal Communications Commissions’ (“FCC”) Inter-service
Interference procedures?, using publicly available information in the FCC's Licensing and
Management System {“LMS”) for your facility. This analysis predicts field strength at T-Mobile’s
base station and user eguipment locations in the PEA # 280 market from your facility. The FCC
has set the thresholds at which the predicted field strength from low power TV and translator
stations creates a sufficient interference risk to wireless facilities. T-Mobile has determined that
your facility exceeds those thresholds and is an interference risk to its wireless operations.

T-Mobile will commence its operations in the PEA # 280 market on 11/27/2017. This letter
provides the 120 days’ advance notification required by FCC regulations, 47 CFR §73.3700(g)(4).

! See 30 FCC Red 12049, 12071, para. 49 (2015)



